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NOTE TO EDITORS:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has received several
reports from its Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards
following the Committee’s meeting April 7-10. The reports
provide comments on:

ÿ Status of efforts on revising the Commission’s safety goal
policy statement;

ÿ Reevaluation of generic safety issue process;
ÿ SECY-99-017, “Proposed amendment to 10CFR 50.55a;”
ÿ Proposed rule on AP600 design certification;
ÿ Final rule: “Respiratory protection and controls to restrict

internal exposures, 10CFR part 20;”
ÿ Proposed final revision to 10CFR 50.65, “Requirements for

monitoring the effectiveness of maintenance at nuclear power
plants.”

Copies of the reports are available through the NRC’s Office
of Public Affairs, the NRC’s homepage ( www.nrc.gov/ACRSACNW) and
the Public Document Room.
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